The Common Council of the City of Wabash met in the Council Chambers of the City Hall, Monday, July 23, 2018 in regular session. The meeting was called to order by Mayor Long who presided, and the Pledge of Allegiance was given in unison.

Reverend Rick Carder from Whites Residential gave the prayer.

The roll was answered by 6 members. Council Member Dillon was absent.

The minutes of the meeting held July 9, 2018 were approved as circulated. Council Member Adams made a motion to accept the minutes. Council Member Corn seconded the motion. On call of the roll the vote was as follows:

6 Ayes Motion Carried

NEW BUSINESS:

Mayor Long presented Greg Music with plaque for his retirement from the Police Department,

Mayor Long swore in Paige Blanton as a 1 st Class Patrolman.

Mayor Long swore in Nathan Wood as Inspector Paramedic.

AUDIENCE:

Marcia Short stated a complaint about several properties in her neighborhood, Mayor Long advised the Building Commissioner John Stephens to look into getting this on the BOW Agenda.

ADJOURN:

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

SCOTT LONG,

MAYOR

ATTEST:

RK-TREASURER Wendy Fragin

WENDY FRAZIER,

CLERK-TREASURER